TOWN OF CLIFTON EXHIBITD
PISGAH MOUNTAIN WIND OMNIBUS
MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT AND TIF DISTRICT
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Clifton Public Hearing Notice

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Clifton Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on
December 20, 2022 at 6 p.m. at the Clifton Town Office, 135 Airline Rd Clifton, Maine for the purpose of
receiving public comments on the proposed Amendment Il to the “Town of Clifton Pisgah Mountain
Wind Omnibus Municipal Development and Tax Increment Financing District Development Program”,
pursuant to Title 30-A, Chapter 206 of the Maine Revised Statutes Sections 5221 through 5235, as
amended.

A Special Town Meeting of the Town of Clifton will immediately follow the close of the public hearing for
the purpose of voting on the proposed Amendment Il to the “Town of Clifton Pisgah Mountain Wind
Omnibus Municipal Development and Tax increment Financing District Development Program”.

The proposed Amendment Ii to the Town of Clifton Pisgah Mountain Wind Omnibus Municipal
Development and Tax Increment Financing District would add an eligible project cost for public safety. A
copy of the proposed amended Development Program for the District will be on file at the Town Office
on December 9, 2022, and may be viewed during normal business hours.

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an opportunity to be
heard at that time.



